
PG ANNOUNCEMENT 
Schools are encouraged to send out the PG message to parents once after the PSLE and a second time immediately after the release of PSLE results. 
 

Title*  
(max 120 characters)  

WE STories – Getting to Know West Zone Secondary Schools  

Description*  
(max 2000 characters)  

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Congratulations on your child/ward’s completion of PSLE! Your child/ward is now on the cusp of a new education milestone. There are 
many new learning experiences that await them in secondary school. To enable you to guide your child/ward towards choosing schools 
that can cater to his/her interests and strengths, the secondary schools in the West Zone have put together WE STories.  
 
WE STories is a collection of stories from all the secondary schools in the West Zone. You will find within a map that shows schools in 
their geographical location with links that lead you directly to the respective school’s stories. Information on the schools’ talent areas 
for Direct School Admission (DSA), Applied Learning Programmes (ALP) and Learning for Life Programmes (LLP) are also consolidated for 
easy referencing. You can also click on the links provided by the respective schools to view interesting videos and artefacts that showcase 
each school’s distinctiveness. 
 
We hope you could make use of this resource to make an informed school choice together with your child/ward.  
 

Website link 
 

Link (Up to 3) Link Description (40 characters) 
https://online.fliphtml5.com/obrr/vrmu/#p=1 
 
 

WE STories 2021 

  

File attachment  
(up to 3 files, less than 5 MB 
each) 

  

 

 

Photo gallery 
(up to 12 photos, up to 3 can 
be selected as cover photos) 
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